

Mallaig & District Museum

PO Box 211 Mallaig, Alberta 780-635-3757

September 11, 2012

County of St. Paul No.19 5015-49 Ave St.Paul, Alberta T0A 3A2

Dear: County Councilors:

The Mallaig and District Museum is purposing an addition to the shed that was constructed in 2009. We have approached an engineer firm to provide us with prints to apply for two lean-to structures, to the north and south side of the shed. We have obtained quotes of the cost to construct the addition from a local contractor and a material supplier. We would like to apply for funding via the CFEP Grant.

It is recognized that the County of St. Paul holds the titles to this parcel of land and in order to proceed we would need a letter of support.

The shed at present is housing several artifacts thus keeping their condition preserved. We have obtained larger artifacts that would benefit from being sheltered. The proposed lean-to structures will also allow the items to be on displayed continuously.

Sincerely,

Raymond Amyotte, President Mallaig and District Museum